
The Local 412 Community Service Committee is hosting a 

food drive supporting families at Westview Elementary 

School.  Located within less than a mile of Local 412,   

Westview, grades 3-5, has around 390 students, 88% of 

which are below the poverty line.  Let’s do what we can to 

help make it a little easier for these families this holiday 

season.  Bring in any unexpired canned goods or non-

perishable food items.  

Donations can be dropped off at Local 412 or the CTC WCM 

Office T1001, beginning now through the Thanksgiving and 

Christmas Holidays.

If you have any questions contact the Community Service 

Committee Chairperson Bruce Oleskie 586-754-2450


